
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has completed its 

initial sampling activities in response to the former Burlington 
Industries Site in Cheraw, SC. When sampling results have been 

validated, those results will be forwarded to property owners. 

The EPA On-Scene Coordinator has recommended that the Site be 
given priority for removal eligibility and efforts are being made to 

initiate cleanup activities. A meeting will be held early this summer to 
explain results, next steps and provide other valuable information to the 

Cheraw community. 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
 Please contact  

Stephanie Y. Brown, toll free (877) 718-3752 extension 28450 
 or via email brown.stephaniey@epa.gov 
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